RECEIVED
Nicole Caparanis and Louis Klein

NOV 03208 5819 Holden Street
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15232

DIRECTOR'S 724-622-5707
OIFFECE Lkiein129@gmail.com

November 7, 2018

Ms. Karen Hacker, MD, MPH, Director
Allegheny County Health Department
542 4th Avenue

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219

Re: Complaint 235-18 (5819 Holden Street and 5821 Holden Street) - Notice of Appeal

Ms. Hacker:

We are in receipt of the October 16, 2018 Notice of Violation from Jeffrey Czochara, Plumbing
Inspection Supervisor, under Article XV of the Allegheny County Health Department (ACHD)
Rules and Regulations (complaint 235-18). Specifically, the noted violation is under Section
701.3.1, as a common sewer lateral exists between our property at 5819 Holden Street,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15232 and the adjacent property owned by Ms. Marie Gray at 5821
Holden Street, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15232.

Pursuant to Article XI (Hearings and Appeals), please allow this letter to service as our formal
notice of appeal and request for arbitration to resolve this issue between ourselves and Ms.

Gray.

We look forward to resolving this issue with the county and are eager to answer any questions
you may have. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via telephone or
by email at the number and address provided above.

Thanks so much in advance for your consideration of this issue.

Regards,

(S

Nicole Caparanis and Louis Klein

November 7, 2018



